
 

Year 1 Homework 

 
 

Thank you for your continued support 

Reading Spelling 
We expect each child to read every day 
to help build their fluency, confidence 
and enjoyment of reading. Please date 
and initial when you have listened to 
your child read. 
 
We will change books on a Friday so 
please only send book bags in on this 
day.  

On the website are the spellings for 
the following half term. All spellings 
are taught formally in class each 
week then tested on Friday.  
 
Please practise the spellings each 
week. More guidance is available on 
our Homework page.  

Mental Maths Maths Questions 
We expect each child to spend an 
average of 10 minutes a day on 
Numbots, Hit the Button or WRM one 
minute maths to help build their fluency 
and confidence.   
 
The average is also combined with time 
in school.  

Each half term maths homework will 
be posted onto Dojo. There will be a 
new topic each week and this will be 
tested on the Friday.  
 

Handwriting Powerful Knowledge 
Please use our subscription 
to Letter Join to help your 
child with their letter 
formation. We will let you 
know the letters for the 
week on your child’s spelling 
sheet. Letter Join 
 
Username: the 
 
Username: redeemer 

Just a Minute 
 
We will be challenging 
children to speak about a 
subject we are studying for 
one minute without 
deviation repetition or 
hesitation. A guide for your 
child’s subject can be found 
on the website.  

Hinterland 
 
2 Hinterland documents will 
be posted on Dojo per half 
term and the Year Group 
page to give children 
appropriate articles and 
videos to help deepened 
their learning.  


